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School Newsletter 
A message from the Headteacher 

It has been a very disrupted week due to the NEU industrial action and we apologise for any 
inconvenience this has caused. The newsletter is rather short due to this disruption.  
 
Many thanks to everyone who came along to our summer fun day after school on Friday. We 
raised in excess of £1700 which will be used to provide extra things for our children. It was 
great to see so many people having fun. We really want to make our events bigger and 
better but we need more parents and carers to help us make that happen. If you can help us 
in any way please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Elie, our parent support adviser for more 
information.  
A huge thanks to all of the staff and parents who came along to help out, but especially to 
our wonderful Mrs Elie who really pulled out all the stops and worked tirelessly to pull it all 
together.  

Words of Encouragement 

This week’s words of encouragement come from Psalm 139 

“I praise you because I am fearfully and wonderfully made; 

your works are wonderful, 

I know that full well. 

My frame was not hidden from you when I was made in that secret place, 

when I was woven together in the depths of the earth.  

Your eyes saw my unformed body; 

All the days ordained for me were written in your book before one of the came to be.” 
 
God made each of us carefully and with love. He made us all in our uniqueness and yet we 
are all made in his image. He knew who we would be and what we would do even before we 
came to be and he loves each and every one of us. God’s love is wonderfully and fully 
inclusive.  
 

Staffing changes 
At the end of the academic year there are often staffing changes and this year is no 
exception. At the end of this term we will say goodbye to Mrs Burt who is currently our Year 
4 year group leader and 4 Blue teacher, Mrs Johnson who is our speech and language 
teacher and Miss Bacchus who is 3 Yellow teacher.  
 
I’d like to thank them all for their dedication, hard work and for the enormous contribution 
they have made here at Latymer All Saints.  
We will miss all 3 of these amazing members of staff and send them on their way with much 
love. 
 
The staffing list for September will be published in the newsletter in the last week of term.  
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Music lessons 

 
 

Celebrating Achievement  

 
Many congratulations to Narah in Year 3, who won a gold medal in a gymnastics contest at 

Edmonton Green Leisure Centre on Monday 3rd July 2023. 
Well done Narah, that is an amazing achievement! 

 
If your child achieves something special outside of school and you would like to share it in the 
newsletter please send information and a photograph to the school office and I will do my best 
to include it.  

 

Community information 
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Sports day 
Unfortunately, our sports day on Thursday 29th June had to be postponed due to heavy rain. 

Weather permitting, we have rescheduled our Sports day to Friday 14th July. 
Years 5 & 6:  9.15-10.15am 

Years 3 & 4:  10.45-11.45am 
Reception & Year 1:  1-2pm 

Nursery:  2-3pm 

 

 
Dates for your diary 

Please make sure you check these dates regularly as additional events may be added. 
Friday 21st Jul: school closes at 1.30 for summer holiday. 

 

If you have any queries about information in the newsletter please do not hesitate to contact 
school via the office or to ask one of the staff team in the playground at the beginning and end 
of the day. 
Many thanks for your continuing support. 
Best wishes 
Katy Brennan 
Head teacher 

In our school we love deeply, respecting everyone and treating them with dignity; 
we aspire with confidence, working hard and embracing challenge and 

we serve God and the community, following the example of Jesus, to create a better world. 
Ephesians 5:2 (NLT) 

“Live a life of  love, following the example of Christ. He loved us and offered himself as a sacrifice for us” 
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